
Greetings from The Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP) at 
(MoPH) 

As part of the efforts of  the Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP) to 
ensure the  ef�ciency and eligibility of all health practitioners working in the 
private sector in the State of Qatar, and to ensure the safety of patients in a 
manner that does not con�ict with the quality of health services provided,  it 
was decided at the seventh meeting of the Standing Committee for 
Licenses held on: 2022/03/28 to stop the use of  laughing gas (Nitrous 
Oxide) immediately in all private sector health practices in the country.
Based on the above, the Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP) calls 
upon all health facilities/health practitioners to comply with the above 
directives af�rming that non-compliance with this decision will lead to legal 
action against violators.

Thank you for your cooperation,

For more information please contact:
DHPRegistration@moph.gov.qa

From Department of Healthcare Professions (DHP) at the Ministry of 
Public Health (MoPH)

To • All Licensed Dentists in the Private Sector in the State of Qatar
• All Licensed Healthcare Facilities/ Private Liaison Of�cers in the 

State of Qatar

Subject Directives on Stopping the Use of Nitrous Oxide Immediately in all 
Private Sector Dental Practices in the State of Qatar

Date August 7, 2022

CIRCULAR (11/2022)


